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Announcement 

Termination 2011 share buyback program  

 Pfaeffikon, 17 April 2012 

 Castle Private Equity AG announces the termination of the share buyback 

programme started in August 2011 to buy back up to 4% of its share capital for 

cancellation as per today 17 April 2012.  

Between August 24, 2011 and April 17, 2012 the company has purchased 

1,500,000 shares. 

 The 2012 share buyback programme approved at the 12 April 2012 annual general 

meeting is currently being set up and will become active following publication 

of the March quarterly report on or around 15 May 2012.  

 

 For further information, please contact: 

Hans Markvoort, general manager, telephone +41 55 415 9494 

or e-mail: lgt.cpe@lgt.com 

 

 Neither the contents of the Company's website nor the contents of any website accessible 

from hyperlinks on the Company's website (or any other website) is incorporated into, or 

forms part of, this announcement. 

Not for distribution in or to be sent into the United States. This document does not contain 

or constitute an offer of securities for sale or an invitation or offer to the public or form of 

application to subscribe for securities. Any securities referred to in this document have not 

been and will not be registered under the US Securities Act of 1933, as amended (the 

Securities Act), and may not be offered or sold in the United States unless registered under 

the Securities Act or pursuant to an exemption from such registration. No public offering of 

securities is being made in the United States. 

 


